PLEASE BE INFORMED THAT YOUR
SCHOOL CROSSING PATROL
IS UNABLE TO WORK
FROM 10TH NOVEMBER

WE ARE URGENTLY LOOKING FOR A
RELIEF SCHOOL CROSSING PATROL

THE PAY IS £9.25 PER HOUR
(excluding enhancements)

PLEASE TAKE EXTRA CARE WHEN THE
CROSSING IN UNMANNED.

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED OR WOULD LIKE
FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT
THE ACTIVE AND SAFER TRAVEL TEAM ON 01992 556816/
01992 556803

Hertfordshire County Council, Active and Safer Travel Team,
County Hall, Pegs Lane, Hertford, SG13 8DN.
Tel: 01992 556816 February 2020
Can we please remind you that it is parental
responsibility to get your child to and from school safely
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